

**SACA**

**AC Committee Meeting**

Hutt Rd– Friday 3<sup>rd</sup> February 2023

1.		<b>Welcome 11.05am</b>	
2.		<b>Present</b> Eileen Ferguson, James Temlett, Roger Buddle, Joan Kelly, Sally Harper, Greg Rowberry	
3.		<b>Apologies - Nil</b>	
4.		<b>Confirmation of Minutes of Previous Meeting - N/A</b>	
5.		Appointment of Sally Harper as secretary	
6.		<b>Reports</b>	
	6.1	<b>Events</b> – new calendar/presentation day/ Website and electronic submission of results/ night doubles and weekend pennants organised Thanks to Di Helier and Roger for ongoing assistance and support in the transfer of the roles	Joan
	6.2	<b>Handicapping</b> – Handicap list audited and correlated with Ken McHugh's list of registered players. Difficult to include world rankings since access to results other than local events not automatically accessible. All AC players who are registered are entered on the list. Objective handicap test can be accessed via ACA website.	Roger
	6.3	<b>Refereeing</b> – All referee courses need to have a minimum of 6 players Courses proposed dates: May 13/20 Saturdays in the afternoon June 10 <sup>th</sup> . This can be both an update and for new referees. ACA has changed the format for ref training - now consists of 3 parts: A, B and C. Some changes to ref accreditation from ACA: A, B and C sections Need to do A and B parts first Umpires can judge situations but don't have to have specific laws knowledge Advertise via Google groups	James
	6.4	<b>Coaching</b> – Murray has resigned from the coaching position but is happy to do coaching. Need to advertise for people to become new coaches. Coaching in both the country and divisions 3& 4 Need to identify those who are willing to coach, clubs where it can happen and someone to organise Maybe necessary to pay travel allowances	Eileen

	6.5	<b>Selection - Noted that the time frame for selection committee personnel different between AC and GC in current policy.</b> . Call for new members within 6 weeks of the Eire cup. AC Committee recommends to the board need 3 working people on the committee	Greg
7.		AC has been asked to participate in hoop moving at SACA. Eileen will chat to Ansi - need to have a person responsible rather than a club	Eileen
8.		<b>Business arising</b> Coaching clinics Referee courses	
9		<b>Meeting Closed 12md</b>	
10		<b>Next Meeting Wednesday 14th April 11am @ SACA</b>	